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November 16, 2005

Mr. Frank DeAngelis
PO Box 306
Lincroft, NJ 07738

Dear Mr/m/AugenE’waé

[ would like to thank you for the stunning shadow box you dedicated during the Band of
Brothers Forum at The Army and Navy Club. The box will find a new home amongst other fine
and prestigious pieces of artwork that hang on our Club’s walls. Your generosity in offering the
piece to the Club is very much appreciated.

It was also a pleasure to host your for the weekend. As “Godfather” to the men of Easy
Company, the event would not have been the same without your attendance.

We have received very enthusiastic responses from our Club members who joined us that
night. The event was an excellent remembrance by the veterans of their experiences as members
of Easy Company, 506" P.IR, 101% Airborne Division.

For all of us who were present, the Band of Brothers forum will be a night to remember.
And that, in a great part, was due to your contributions.

Again, thank you so much for the shadow box and being a part of the great event at The
Army and Navy Club. You have the Club’s profound gratitude.

Warm Regards,

-



